
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

July 1957
Draft Letter to Minister Duk Shin Choi

Citation:

"Draft Letter to Minister Duk Shin Choi", July 1957, Wilson Center Digital Archive,
B-331-056, The Korean Legation in Vietnam, Reports from the Korean Mission to the
United Nations and Republic of Korea Embassies and Legations, Syngman Rhee Institute,
Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/120959

Summary:

President Rhee writes a draft to Choi discussing the possibility of establishing an
information center within the Legation in Saigon.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


